Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

Enclosures.

23rd November, 1937,

Dear Sir,

send herewlth, for your informetion,
a copy of a letter which has been recelved from Mr., Norman
Hart, of this City, together with a copy of my reply,
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relating to the ventilation of the Engine Room of Yard No.
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847 building by Messrs. Philip &
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